
“FEEDING YOUR CATTLE 
AND SAVING MONEY”

CATTLE MEETING

 "Feeding your cattle can be an expensive proposition." You will hear this sentiment
being expressed by most cattle producers. The price of feed has skyrocketed over the

past five years. Marc Walther of Impact Fusion International will introduce a new
breakthrough feed product (SGP+) to cattle farmers in Attala County and the

surrounding areas. SGP+ is a renewable feedstock derived from sugarcane waste.
SGP+ has been tested and proven to help produce healthy cows, reduce flies, and
improve coat health. Marc will distribute samples of the feed with attendees after

the completion of the meeting. If you plan to attend this meeting, please get in touch
with Todd Cross by Nov 13th to reserve your seat, call 662.417.6018 or email

toddlcross@hotmail.com. This will be an eye-opening opportunity for you to learn
how to reduce your feed costs and increase profit from the sale of healthy cattle. 

Saturday, November 16, 2024
1:00 PM

Little Hill Community Center
3044 Attala Rd, 1115
Kosciusko, MS 39090

Winston County Self Help Cooperative
2948 Highpoint Rd, Louisville, MS 39339
www.wcshc.com


